
 
University Elementary 

Monday Minute - October 30, 2019 
  

1. Storybook Character Day Thursday 
2. University Global Community Potluck Friday 
3. From your PTO 

 
1. Thursday, October 31st is Storybook Character Day at University School. 

Students and staff are invited to dress up as their favorite storybook 
character.  There should be no masks, blood, or weapons.  Face paint is 
restricted as students should not cover their faces.  With that said, you may 
use reasonable judgement on this as painting whiskers on your child's face 
would be acceptable if they were a character like the Cat in the Hat.  If the 
classroom teacher determines that the paint is too much, your child will be 
asked to wash it off.  Also, if the costume becomes a distraction in the 
classroom, the teacher may ask your child to remove part or all of the 
costume.  

2. Friday, November 1st is our University Elementary Global Community 
Potluck and Talent Show from 6- 8:30pm. Bring a favorite dish to share and 
sample foods from around the world! After sharing a meal together, settle in 
and enjoy a showcase of talents and traditional clothing from University 
Elementary students. 
 
If you are an adult and would like to volunteer for the event, please sign up 
here: ​https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0C4CAFAA22A7F94-2019 
 
Students - Have a talent or skill that you would like to share with others? 
Want to showcase traditional clothing that is special to you? From pogo 
sticks to piano, calligraphy to comedy, all are welcome at the University 
Elementary Global Community Talent Show! Please include your name, 
grade, and what you would like to do for the show. Please note that 
performances are limited to 2-3 minutes each. Looking forward to seeing 
you there! 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0C4CAFAA22A7F94-2019


 
If you are a student and would like to sign up for the talent show, please 
sign up here: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0C4CAFAA22A7F94-20191  
 
Questions? Contact the event coordinators at 
ues.potluck.talent@outlook.com 
 

3. From your PTO:  Thank you for your participating in the 2019 Fall 
Campaign! Though we did not quite make our goal, we collected ~$13,500 
for our 2020-2021 budget year and had 88% school-wide participation! That 
is great! If you are still interested in donating to the effort, you can certainly 
still send in cash or check to school, stop by the office to give by credit 
card, or give via paypal at https://www.universitypto.org 
 
We hope to see you at these upcoming school/PTO events: 
 
Friday, November 1, 6-8:30 pm: Global Community Potluck & Talent Show 
Tuesday, November 12, 6-7 pm: PTO Meeting 
Thursday, November 14, 4-8 pm: Dining for Dollars at Noodles & Company 
Tuesday, November 19, 6:30-8:30: Skatenight at Western Skateland 
Tuesday, November 19: Dining for Dollars at Smokin' Jack's Rib Shack  
 

 

   

Follow us on Twitter 
@universityelem 

Like us on Facebook 
University Elementary 

Visit our webpage 
https://www.mccsc.edu/university 
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